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The Newsletter is now available on the (surprise, surprise) Newsletter page. The Newsletter 
is an Adobe pdf file, so you can save it to your local hard drive by clicking "Save a Copy" from 
the Adobe tool bar. If you save it to your local hard drive, you will be able to read the file more 
rapidly than waiting on the Internet to change pages for you. You can also save all of the 
individual images (pictures) used in the Newsletter - which are in color - by clicking on "Export 
all images" on the Adobe "Advanced" menu. So, even though you have the hard copy, check 
out the pictures in color. Al and Nell did a great job of covering the Pigeon Forge Roundup, 
so we won't dedicate a lot of space to repeating those stories and reports. In a future update, 
we will however, put George Kyle's account of "The Day We Lost Jack and Mike" in the Then 
and Now section. 


